Welcome to Grapevine!

Thank you for joining us in worship today. In order for us to minister better to you, please fill out the following information, detach, and place in the offering plate.

Promot
Name:
Address:
City:
State & Zip:
Telephone:
Email:
Age:
I am a:
First time guest
Return guest
A regular attender
New to the community
Are you a church member?
Yes / No What Church?
I am the guest of:
I would like information about
Becoming a Christian
Church membership
Children's programs
☐ Youth / Collegiate Program
☐ Men's & Women's groups
☐ Ministry Opportunities
Other:
We hope you sense both a warm
welcome and the presence of the Lor

February 9, 2020

Last Week's Offering \$ 13,030.09 Last Week's B.F. offering: \$ 220.00 BF balance: \$ 210,244.51

Last Week's Attendance:

Worship Service 353 Sunday School Attendance 158

Our Church Staff

*Dr. Mark D. Partin.....*Pastor Phone Number **423-**871-0892 E-mail: pastor@gbcky.net

Bro. Michael Jicka.....Student Minister

Phone Number 270-925-3507 E-mail: jicka@gbcky.net

Charlene Partin.....Church Secretary

E-mail: char@gbcky.net

Nancy Wilson...Financial Secretary

E-mail: nancy@gbcky.net



Our Church Address

85 Sandcut Road Madisonville, KY 42431

> (P) 270-821-5117 (F) 270-821-5113

www.gbcky.net



Welcome to Grapevine Baptist Church We are glad you're here! February 16, 2020

Dr. Mark D. Partin
Pastor



Valentine's Banquet 6pm FLC

Prayer Warriors:

Fast one day a week, pray before and during Sunday Service

TODAY

Men's Team— Malcolm Cheek Women's Team— Sue Dukes

Next Week

Men's Team—Eric Taylor Women's Team—Roxan Ashby

We need your help!
Volunteers are needed for our nursery. If you are willing to help with this important ministry, please see Taylor Beasley, Nancy, or Char

Thank you!

Nursery Workers

Week of Feb. 16, 2020

Worker #1: Ola Faye Carlisle

Worker #2: Eric Shaffer

PM Service- Valentine's Banquet

Wed. Feb. 19— Teresa Hendricks/Rhena

Holeman

Week of Feb. 23, 2020

Worker #1: Vicky Stuart

Worker #2: Patricia Bailey

PM Service -Kayleigh Feltner/Tracey Pendley

Wed. Feb. 26—Teresa Hendricks/Rhena

Holeman

Sunday School Hour Nursery Schedule*

Feb. 16th –Dorothy Daves

Feb. 23rd—Gina Boyd

Mar. 1st-Lana Burgett

Please try to be in the nursery by 9:20am. Thanks!



If you are a guest with us today, Welcome!

Please fill out the guest card on the back of the bulletin and place it in the offering plate at the end of the service. We are so glad you are here!

Valentine's Banquet Tonight!

Please sign up in the foyer or the Welcome Center Thank You!

You are invited to a Bridal Shower

For

Maci Daves



Feb. 22nd, 2-4pm in the Fellowship Hall

The couple has requested gift cards.

These will be easier to take to Alaska.

Upcoming Events

Feb. 16 -6pm Valentine's Banquet

Feb. 18–6pm Sonshiners— Fellowship Hall

Feb. 23—5pm Church Council Meeting—FH

Feb. 26—9:30am—Ladies Day Out, Meet in Fellowship Hall

Mar. 1—4:30pm WMU

5:00pm- Deacon's Meeting

Today

9:30AM - Bible Study 10:45AM - Morning Worship KREW-Children's Worship— Dismiss right before message 6PM - Evening Worship

This Week Tuesday

6PM- Hispanic Worship

6PM-Sonshiners Fellowship Hall

Wednesday

6PM- Adult Bible Studysanctuary
6PM- Women's Bible Study
Men's Bible Study
Kid's Connection 3yrs-5th grades
Youth SLAM -6th -12th grade
7:15PM -Adult Worship Choir
Practice

Thursday

7PM-Master Life Class Fellowship Hall

Saturday

9AM UPWARD games

We will need at least 10 cars for the Life Action Ministry Team to drive while here in May. If you have an extra car that you would be willing to let them borrow, please contact the office. Thanks!



Happy 1st anniversary to Bro. Mark and Char February 17th!



Dollars for Dough!

Order pizza from Papa John's on February 26th and 20% will be given to the Honduras Mission Trip.

Martha Davis will be going on this trip!

Thank You!

SAVE THE DATE!

LIFE ACTION MINISTRIES WILL BE HERE MAY 1-15 2020

If you are willing to house some of the young adults that will be coming to minister to us, please let the office know. The young adults must be kept in twos and each must have their own bed. If you have room, you may keep more than 2.

If you are a host family, you do not have to supply a car if you don't have an extra.

Attention Men!

Gridiron Men's Conference

June 19-20th

Huntsville, AL

If you are interested in going to the conference, Please sign up in the foyer or the

Welcome Center.

Please sign up by March 18th so we can get the discounts offered. Pick up a flyer also.

For more information see Bill Guynn

"who's your ONE?"

You turned in 129 names, don't forget to lift them up every day!



Outreach Opportunity

We are collecting individually wrapped snacks for the CCU at the hospital. This is a year-round outreach.

Container in the Welcome Center